Transit Station Information

Walton Township subsidizes a transit station for its residents’ use. For $75.00, you may purchase a permit that allows
you to get rid of your household trash (only items that you would be able to put in curbside receptacles.) A permit is
required for each household that is using the transit station.

The station is located at: Butterfield Hwy, Olivet (about 1/3 mile west of Olivet on south side.) The hours are:
Tuesdays from 3:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. and Saturdays from 7:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. or until full. The station is
closed on major holidays.

The transit station is provided by Walton Township as a service to its residents. in order to continue to provide this
service and keep cost to residents at a minimum, please respect the following guidelines:

Use of Transit Station is available to WALTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS ONLY. You must provide proof of
residency to purchase a permit and have it available each time you dump.

Trash that is produced at The PERMIT HOLDER’S HOUSEHOLD ONLY IS ALLOWED TO BE DUMPED
The station is meant for personal use only. If you have a business that produces trash, you are not eligible
to dump it at the transit station.

No hazardous wastes are allowed to be dumped.

No construction materials are allowed to be dumped.

There is a scrap metal dumpster and a cardboard dumpster available at the station.

Remember there is a recycling station at the transit station that is available on Wednesdays to the public.
Help us accommodate mire residents by recycling. i

It is expected that you have a reasonable amount of trash. (We are getting regular complaints of truckloads
of trash being dumped each week by the same people.)

Walton township officials and personnel have the right to limit amount ©f trash disposed by individuals.
ABUSERS WILL HAVE THEIR USE PRIVILEGES REVOKED.

Permit costs are nonrefundable and are not prorated.

We want to ensure the future of this service and can only do it if we all respect the guidelines.

Dump permits are available for purchase as of August 1 for the period of August 1 through July 31. You may send a
check to treasurer payable to Walton Township in the amount of $75.00.

Jeanine Nowak, Treasurer Doreen Kiplingef“—, Clerk
4659 S. Bradley Rd 3693 W. Five Point Hwy A
Charlotte, M| 48813 Charlotte, Ml 48813
(269) 763-9617 (517) 541-1780

To purchase a permit in person at above addresses, call to ensure availability.

A township repre§entative will be available at the transit station during the dump hours throughout the
month of August if you would like to pay for a permit there. You will be expected to have a current permit before
you can dump.

Thank you,

The Walton Township Board



